

Dear Cambridge Rindge and Latin School Marine Conservation Club,

I am happy to inform you that you were nominated and selected for a 2013 New England Aquarium Ocean Stewardship Award (School Category). This award is one way we recognize schools or school groups that demonstrate environmental awareness through efforts to protect the ocean we all share.

Selecting you reflects both your hard work and your dedication to raising awareness about the plight of Right Whales. In her nomination, Jenna Sigman of the New England Aquarium wrote about your passion for this important issue and your hard work to spread the word! As a group, you educate and inform others by coordinating school wide events and even help raise money for the Right Whale Research Team. Clearly, your work extends encouragement for stewardship by inspiring others to care for and take action to protect the ocean and its inhabitants.

Thank you for your commitment and leadership in marine science education and protection of our ocean. You are a much valued partner in our efforts to make a human connection to the ocean even stronger. Congratulations!

Sincerely,

John Anderson

Director of Education

New England Aquarium